（参考様式・技能実習生用）


	Written Confirmation
Up to now, the Immigration Services Agency of Japan has allowed persons who had difficulty in returning to their home or other countries due to the spread of the COVID-19 to reside in Japan taking into consideration the fact that the difficult situation continued, but currently, as the entry of foreigners into Japan is resumed gradually, the number of persons who depart from Japan is also continuing to increase. 

Taking this situation and other factors into account, if applications filed on this occasion are accepted, the Immigration Services Agency of Japan will not allow foreigners to renew their permitted period of stay citing difficulty in returning to their home or other countries due to the spread of COVID-19 as the reason for renewal after the period expires. 
If your application filed on this occasion is accepted, please make preparations to return home within the permitted period of stay. 
□ I understand the content of the notice above.
Date             (Signature) 　　　　　　　　　　


